
 

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much  
notice as possible. 

Friday 18th February  Break for half term  (normal home time) 

Monday 28th February  Return to school (8.40am) 

Friday 11th March  Wear Blue for Bobby (£1 donation to the Bobby Colleran Trust) 

Monday 14th March  Start of Science Week 

Friday 1st April   Own Clothes Day - Easter Egg Donation 

Monday 4th April  Children’s Easter Bingo 

Friday 8th April    Break for Easter (2pm finish) 

Monday 25th April  Return to school (8.40am) 

 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

Holiday dates for the school year can be found on the school website. 

United Utilities Water         
Improvement Works  
Message from United Utilities. 
 
You may already be aware we are currently carrying 
out works in the area to replace the old water pipes 
with new ones. This project in November 2021 and 
expect to be completed by July 2022. I have        
attached a map which shows the streets/roads that 
we have, and will be working along. 
  
United Utilities need to replace the water pipes 
along Tramway Road, we plan to start this work 
from the middle of March. This will impact on road 
parking and will cause disruption for parents during 
school drop off and pick up times. 
  
We understand our works can cause inconvenience 
and we will do our best to keep disruption to a     
minimum. 
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Mental Health Week 
 

The children took part in Children’s Mental 
Health Week. They were encouraged to 
consider how they have grown and how they 
can help others to grow emotionally. They 
took part in a variety of activities including 
yoga, setting goals, how to show different 
emotions as well as top tips for better  
mental health.  

Well done everyone, looks like you enjoyed 
all your different activities.  Mrs McKinstry, 
our Mental Health lead, gave out prizes for 
great participation during Children’s Mental 
Health Week.  These were: 

 Reception   Luca  

 Year 1   David 

 Year 2   Thomas M  

 Year 3    Chichi 

 Year 4    Scarlett  

 Year 5    Luiza 

 Year 6    Amelia  



 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for the WB 
11/02/22 

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

98.18% 

 20 lates 

Reception 98.18% 

  3 lates 

Year 1 99.03% 

   2 lates 

Year 2 96.67% 

   8 lates 

Year 3  95.00% 

5 lates 

Year 4 98.32% 

  5 lates 

Year 5 99.29% 

 4 lates 

Year 6 94.00% 

1 late 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

Year 1 Darcie T 7,314 

Year 2 Ruben 102,245 

Year 3 Alan 404,714 

Year 4 Oliver W 230,030 

Year 5 Hughie 423,084 

Year 6 Shen 54,444 

Top of the classes 

Well done Year 5 - are the highest  

attainers this week. Year 6 had 1 late all 

week. 

FABULOUS ATTENDANCE 

We are very proud of all our children who 

had 100% attendance this week.  We had 

FOUR classes who reached 100%              

attendance on the same day, they were   

Reception, Year 1, Year 4 and Year 5.  A 

HUGE WELL DONE to all the children in 

those classes.  Each class were given a 

prize.  If a class reaches 100% for the whole 

week and have excellent time keeping, the 

children in those classes will receive an   

extra special prize on a Friday. 

 

Next week we will be aiming for 100%        

attendance and 100% punctuality for all our 

children.  We know they can do it with the 

help of their parent/carers and we wish 

them all well in their attempt. 

 

We would remind parents the school gates 

open at 8.40 am and all children should be 

in school before the gates close at 8.55 am. 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

11th February 

Reception Sonny 

Year 1 Gerard 

Year 2 Luca 

Year 3 Vincent 

Year 4 Mason 

Year 5 Daisy 

Year 6 Jasmin 

Uniform Reminders 

As part of our school uniform policy 
the children should wear: 

• A school tie 

• Black school shoes (and have a 
black pair of pumps in school to 
change into) 

• A school jumper or cardigan 

Please ensure your child is wearing 
the   correct uniform. 

Wear Blue for Bobby 

Schools around Liverpool are supporting 

the ‘Wear Blue for Bobby’ Day event, to wear blue on 

Friday 11th March 2022 to help raise awareness for the 

importance of road safety and mental health in        

children, on what would have been Bobby’s 

14th birthday.  

Login to Doddle to access the support. 


